47 Nutgrove Park
Dublin 14




Re:	Summer Internship Programme Application

Dear colleagues,

I am pleased to submit this application for the 2024 summer internship programme of Byrne Wallace.  I enclose a copy of my CV.
I am a third-year law student at the Sutherland School of Law at University College Dublin.   In my first two years of the BBL programme, I achieved a 2:1. I will be spending the first half of 2024 on an Erasmus programme at the University of Louvain in Belgium.  
As part of my transition year programme, I completed work experience at a Dublin law firm and found the combination of office-based work, meeting clients and attending Court to be very engaging.  Aside from my studies, I have been working for several years as a gymnastics coach and as a member of the staff of a busy café in Dublin city.     
During my first two years of the BBL degree, I have been required to present my work on several occasions and have enjoyed the opportunity to communicate and organise my work and arguments around legal issues and case studies. Law has always captivated me due to its dynamic nature and the constant need for adaptability in the ever-evolving legal landscape. I believe that Byrne Wallace, with its commitment to excellence, is the perfect environment for me to further develop my skills in this field. 
What sets Byrne Wallace apart for me is the emphasis it places on technology. I am inherently drawn to exploring innovative solutions to legal problems. I am confident my analytical skills and creativity will contribute to the innovation and forward-thinking culture at Byrne Wallace. 
Following completion of my law degree, I intend to remain in Dublin and secure a training contract with a firm of solicitors.  I would be grateful for the opportunity to complete an internship with Bryne Wallace to develop my understanding of the work of a leading Irish law firm and I would engage fully with the Byrne Wallace internship programme if successful.
I am available for an interview at any suitable time and am grateful for your attention to my application.

Yours sincerely,
EVE ROBERTSON


